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Honors LA 10

April-June 2014


Extended Writing Project 
Introduction: After lots of fast, frenetic, creative free-writes, you are now starting the process of turning your story “seed” into a vibrant living tree/flower/cornstalk/clump of seaweed. This process will involve very rough drafts, peer review and editing, somewhat-less-rough drafts, more peer review, and eventually a final draft. This process will take place over the remainder of the school year. While due dates are not yet set in stone, you can count on the following between now (late April) and early June (when your final will be due):

· Periodic meetings with your EWP groups, to which you will be bringing story excerpts for sharing and feedback

· Periodic check-ins with Ms. Lewis, who will verify your progress on this project

· Notice and reminders in advance of any of the above

Final draft requirements:

· Between 3000 and 4000 words (12-15 double-spaced, 12 pt. font, normal-margin pages)

· You will periodically be asked to submit excerpts as you work toward completion. These should be around 700-1000 words (3-4 pages).

Writers Groups Meetings: You will have regular opportunities for sharing and feedback with your EWP groups. Respect, encouragement, and thoughtful consideration of others’ work are paramount! Compliment sandwiches are an easy way to do this.
· You can expect these meetings to happen about once a week, and you will be notified several days before they occur. At each meeting, you will need to bring a printed excerpt from your draft or a write-up of what you’re working on at the moment (adding a new character, determining plot twists, adjusting the setting, adding dialog).
· Your next EWP Group meeting is currently scheduled for Friday, May 2nd. This means you should plan to bring an excerpt (see above) at the beginning of class on this day.
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